Recording of the week: have you ever
heard a Billy Hooter?

This week’'s post comes from Cheryl Tipp, Wildlife and Environmental Sounds
Curator. Above: Photo of a Tawny Owl by Jon Pauling. From Pixabay. As autumn
gets underway, the characteristic hoot of the Tawny Owl (Strix aluco) will
soon be heard in woodlands across Britain. It is at this time that..
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